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Randall Road over Tyler Creek Bridge 
Repairs Start August 6th 

 

August 1, 2025 - Joint repair work on the Randall Road Bridge over Tyler Creek and the 
UP, CPKC, and IC&E Railroads is scheduled to begin Wednesday, August 6, 2025, and 
is expected to be completed by mid to late August, weather permitting. 
 
To ensure worker safety, temporary lane closures will be in place in both the northbound 
and southbound lanes for the duration of the project. Crews will be working Monday 
through Saturday, from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 
The project includes concrete removal, expansion joint repairs, polymer concrete 
placement, pavement patching, and silicone joint sealing. 
 
The bridge will remain open to traffic, but lanes will be reduced to one lane in each direction 
during construction. Drivers should expect delays and are encouraged to allow extra travel 
time or use alternate routes when possible. 
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Visit our Traffic Advisories webpage for more information on 
road closures, detours, and active KDOT projects. 

 
Motorists should expect delays while traveling through the work areas, consider alternate routes and 
expect additional commute time. Motorists are asked to reduce their speed, watch for construction workers 
and vehicles entering and leaving the site and obey flaggers and traffic control devices. It is illegal to talk 
or text on a cell phone while driving.  
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